
December 3, 2021 

Christmas Donation to Support Families who are part of the Catholic 

Children’s Aid Society: 

Dear SHOJ families,  

We are continuing with our annual school Christmas donations to support families who are part of the 

Catholic Children’s Aid Society. In the past, our wonderful SHOJ families have been so generous as we 

support 50 families and we make a positive difference in their lives at Christmas! 

This year, once again due to Covid-19, our collection will look differently at the request of the CCAS, and 

we still anticipate making another amazing impact! 

We need your help! As a Catholic Faith community, we will join together in this worthwhile cause! 

1. All monetary donations will be made through School Cash Online at 

https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/. Parents may pay here in set donation amounts of $10, 

$20, $30 or a combination of each. All collected money will go to the CCAS who will use this 

money to purchase appropriate gift cards for our fifty sponsored families. To further the 

impact of your generosity, your monetary gift will be matched by the 

Catholic Diocese of Hamilton! 

 

2. We will also be supporting the Burlington Food Bank who indicate that they are most in need 

of toiletry items for families this holiday season i.e. toothbrush, toothpaste, shampoos, soap, 

deodorant, body wash, etc. Please send these to school with your child who may place these in 

a bin located in each classroom. 

 

3. The deadline for all donations is Tuesday, December 14, 2021. 

 

Many thanks, and may God bless you and your family throughout Advent and the Christmas season! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. J. Susi, Principal 

Mrs. P. Durand, Vice Principal 

 

 

https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

